
 

 

Monday 15 January 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

From week beginning 22 January 2024, FS2 children will require a PE kit to participate in our 

Monday PE sessions.  This kit can be kept at school each week.  Dressing and undressing for 

PE is part of our EYFS curriculum, it is very important that this kit is available at school for 

your child to take part in our weekly PE session.  

 The school PE kit is: 
  
• Blue or white plain t shirt  
• Black or navy sweatshirt or tracksuit top (no hoodies)  
• Black or navy shorts or joggers  
 
In FS2 trainers are not required.  
 
 Please ensure that your child:  
 
• Has removed their earrings  
• Tied up long hair (both boys and girls)  
• Does not wear football kit or cropped tops 
 
If you have any queries, please feel free to ask.  More information can be found on our 

whole school PE letter on the school website.  

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mr D Fisher 

EYFS Leader  


